
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City) through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), is proposing to allocate
up to $1,220,000.00 Community Development Block Grant
(CDBG) Funds and $1,939,110.00 in Emergency Solutions
Grant (ESG) Funds to Child Care Council of Greater Houston,
Inc. for administration of the City's Homeless Services,
Juvenile Delinquency Prevention, and Child Care programs.

Program Name
Funding
Source

Contract Amount

Homeless Services ESG $1,939,110.00

Homeless Services CDBG $500,000.00

Juvenile Delinquency
Prevention

CDBG $360,000.00

Child Care CDBG $360,000.00

The public has Thirty (30) days to comment on these
proposed items. The thirty-day period extends from Friday,
February 26, 2021 through Sunday, March 28, 2021. For
additional information, contact Kennisha London at
(832) 394-6197. Written comments can be submitted by email
to Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov. Upon completion of
the public comment period, HCDD will take these items to
City Council.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing
or landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda
Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6308. For more information about
HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD's website at
www.houstontx.gov/housing.


